
"This is only the scope of work for the project. For more information, interested 

parties should contact Procurement at purchasing@stpgov.org to ensure receipt 

of a full project package, to be listed as a plan holder and to ensure any addenda 

to the project package are received." 

 

Scope of Work/Services: 

Provider will work with the Opioid Program Analyst for the software development with the objective to 

establish an enterprise data system that allows community agencies to share information to identify and 

respond to client’s needs.  

 

This program will implement data driven strategies that will provide real time feedback and enhance 

decision making. This program will encourage and support comprehensive cross system planning and 

collaboration among stakeholder agencies and aims to reduce opioid misuse and the number of 

overdose fatalities. 
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